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Dora and the Lost City of Gold: The Junior Novel
A photographic survey of the surface of Mars features more than 150 full-color prints and four largewidth gatefold images taken by mobile robots, and discusses what these landmark missions have revealed.

Mars
Dr. Harvey Washington Wiley set out to ensure food safety. The tasters were recognized for their
courage, and became known as the poison squad.

Planetary Astrobiology
A provocative and inspiring look at the future of humanity and science from world-renowned scientist and
bestselling author Martin Rees Humanity has reached a critical moment. Our world is unsettled and
rapidly changing, and we face existential risks over the next century. Various outcomes—good and bad—are
possible. Yet our approach to the future is characterized by short-term thinking, polarizing debates,
alarmist rhetoric, and pessimism. In this short, exhilarating book, renowned scientist and bestselling
author Martin Rees argues that humanity’s prospects depend on our taking a very different approach to
planning for tomorrow. The future of humanity is bound to the future of science and hinges on how
successfully we harness technological advances to address our challenges. If we are to use science to
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solve our problems while avoiding its dystopian risks, we must think rationally, globally, collectively,
and optimistically about the long term. Advances in biotechnology, cybertechnology, robotics, and
artificial intelligence—if pursued and applied wisely—could empower us to boost the developing and
developed world and overcome the threats humanity faces on Earth, from climate change to nuclear war. At
the same time, further advances in space science will allow humans to explore the solar system and
beyond with robots and AI. But there is no “Plan B” for Earth—no viable alternative within reach if we
do not care for our home planet. Rich with fascinating insights into cutting-edge science and
technology, this accessible book will captivate anyone who wants to understand the critical issues that
will define the future of humanity on Earth and beyond.

Alien Oceans
The untold history of how people came to conceive, to manage, and to dispute environmental crisis, The
Environment is essential reading for anyone who wants to help protect the environment from the numerous
threats it faces today.

The Atlas of Mars
When it comes to Mars, the focus is often on how to get there: the rockets, the engines, the fuel. But
upon arrival, what will it actually be like? In 2013, Kate Greene moved to Mars. That is, along with
five fellow crew members, she embarked on NASA’s first HI-SEAS mission, a simulated Martian environment
located on the slopes of Mauna Loa in Hawai'i. For four months she lived, worked, and slept in an
isolated geodesic dome, conducting a sleep study on her crew mates and gaining incredible insight into
human behavior in tight quarters, as well as the nature of boredom, dreams, and isolation that arise
amidst the promise of scientific progress and glory. In Once Upon a Time I Lived on Mars, Greene draws
on her experience to contemplate humanity’s broader impulse to explore. The result is a twined story of
space and life, of the standard, able-bodied astronaut and Greene’s brother’s disability, of the lag
time of interplanetary correspondences and the challenges of a long-distance marriage, of freeze-dried
egg powder and fresh pineapple, of departure and return. By asking what kind of wisdom humanity might
take to Mars and elsewhere in the Universe, Greene has written a remarkable, wide-ranging examination of
our time in space right now, as a pre-Mars species, poised on the edge, readying for launch.

The Mars Challenge
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Published to coincide with the launch of NASA’s Perseverance rover mission this summer, the definitive
account of our quest to find life on the Red Planet. From The War of the Worlds to The Martian and to
the amazing photographs sent back by the robotic rovers Curiosity and Opportunity, Mars has excited our
imaginations as the most likely other habitat for life in the solar system. Now the Red Planet is coming
under scrutiny as never before. As new missions are scheduled to launch this year from the United States
and China, and with the European Space Agency's ExoMars mission now scheduled for 2022, this book
recounts in full the greatest scientific detective story ever. For the first time in forty years, the
missions heading to Mars will look for signs of ancient life on the world next door. It is the latest
chapter in an age‑old quest that encompasses myth, false starts, red herrings, and bizarre
coincidences—as well as triumphs and heartbreaking failures. This book, by two journalists with deep
experience covering space exploration, is the definitive story of how life's discovery has eluded us to
date, and how it will be found somewhere and sometime this century. The Search for Life on Mars is based
on more than a hundred interviews with experts at NASA’s Jet Propulsion Laboratory and elsewhere, who
share their insights and stories. While it looks back to the early Mars missions such as Viking 1 and 2,
the book's focus is on the experiments and revelations from the most recent ones—including Curiosity,
which continues to explore potentially habitable sites where water was once present, and the Mars
Insight lander, which has recorded more than 450 marsquakes since its deployment in late 2018—as well as
on the Perseverance and ExoMars rover missions ahead. And the book looks forward to the newest, most
exciting frontier of all: the day, not too far away, when humans will land, make the Red Planet their
home, and look for life directly.

The Environment
Uncertainty is interwoven into human existence. It is a powerful incentive in the search for knowledge
and an inherent component of scientific research. We have developed many ways of coping with
uncertainty. We make promises, manage risks and make predictions to try to clear the mists and predict
ahead. But the future is inherently uncertain - and the mist that shrouds our path an inherent part of
our journey. The burning question is whether our societies can face up to uncertainty, learn to embrace
it and whether we can open up to a constantly evolving future. In this new book, Helga Nowotny shows how
research can thrive at the cusp of uncertainty. Science, she argues, can eventually transform
uncertainty into certainty, but into certainty which remains always provisional. Uncertainty is never
completely static. It is constantly evolving. It encompasses geological time scales and, at the level of
human experience, split-second changes as cells divide. Life and death decisions are taken in the blink
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of the eye, while human interactions with the natural environment may reveal their impact over
millennia. Uncertainty is cunning. It appears at unexpected moments, it shuns the straight line, takes
the oblique route and sometimes the unexpected short-cut. As we acknowledge the cunning of uncertainty,
its threats retreat. We accept that any scientific inquiry must produce results that are provisional and
uncertain. This message is vital for politicians and policy-makers: do not be tempted by small, shortterm, controllable gains to the exclusion of uncertain, high-gain opportunities. Wide-ranging in its use
of examples and enriched by the author’s experience as President of the European Research Council, one
of the world’s leading funding organisations for fundamental research. The Cunning of Uncertainty is a
must-read for students and scholars of all disciplines, politicians, policy-makers and anyone concerned
with the fundamental role of knowledge and science in our societies today.

Native Son
Filled with entertaining history, archival images, pop culture ephemera, and interviews with NASA
scientists, The Big Book of Mars is the most comprehensive look at our relationship with Mars—yesterday,
today, and tomorrow. Mars has been a source of fascination and speculation ever since the Ancient
Sumerians observed its blood-red hue and named it for their god of war and plague. But it wasn't until
1877, when "canals" were observed on the surface of the Red Planet, suggesting the presence of water,
that scientists, novelists, filmmakers, and entrepreneurs became obsessed with the question of whether
there's life on Mars. In The War of the Worlds, H.G. Wells suggested that we wouldn't need to make
contact with Martians—they'd come for us—while, many years later, Nikola Tesla claimed that he did make
contact. Since then, Mars has fully invaded pop culture. It has its own day of the week (Tuesday, or
martis in Latin), candy bar, and iconic Looney Tunes character. It has been the subject of novels and
movies, from Ray Bradbury's The Martian Chronicles to Mars Attacks! to The Martian. And it has sparked a
space-race feud between Elon Musk and Jeff Bezos, who both hope to send a manned mission to Mars in the
near future.

The Sirens of Mars
Inside the epic quest to find life on the water-rich moons at the outer reaches of the solar system
Where is the best place to find life beyond Earth? We often look to Mars as the most promising site in
our solar system, but recent scientific missions have revealed that some of the most habitable real
estate may actually lie farther away. Beneath the frozen crusts of several of the small, ice-covered
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moons of Jupiter and Saturn lurk vast oceans that may have been in existence for as long as Earth, and
together may contain more than fifty times its total volume of liquid water. Could there be organisms
living in their depths? Alien Oceans reveals the science behind the thrilling quest to find out. Kevin
Peter Hand is one of today's leading NASA scientists, and his pioneering research has taken him on
expeditions around the world. In this captivating account of scientific discovery, he brings together
insights from planetary science, biology, and the adventures of scientists like himself to explain how
we know that oceans exist within moons of the outer solar system, like Europa, Titan, and Enceladus. He
shows how the exploration of Earth's oceans is informing our understanding of the potential habitability
of these icy moons, and draws lessons from what we have learned about the origins of life on our own
planet to consider how life could arise on these distant worlds. Alien Oceans describes what lies ahead
in our search for life in our solar system and beyond, setting the stage for the transformative
discoveries that may await us.

The Girls of Atomic City
Dora and the Lost City of Gold is coming to theaters August 2, 2019 from Paramount Pictures, starring
Isabela Moner, Benicio Del Toro, Eva Longoria, Michael Peña, and more. Dora and the Lost City of Gold:
The Deluxe Junior Novel retells the entire action-packed adventure of the movie and features eight pages
of color photos! Adventure is . . . grown up. Having spent most of her life exploring the jungle with
her parents, nothing could prepare Dora for the most dangerous adventure of all—high school. After one
potentially fatal accident too many, Dora’s parents force her to move to the city. When she arrives,
Dora is reunited with her cousin Diego, who seems more concerned with his image than anything else.
Despite Dora’s sunny outlook, she finds that she doesn’t really fit in at her new school and longs to
return to her jungle home. But all of that changes when Dora and her friends are captured by a group of
mercenaries. The teens manage to escape, only to find out Dora’s parents have gone missing! Always the
explorer, Dora quickly finds herself leading Boots (her best friend, a non-talking monkey), Diego and a
ragtag group of teens on an adventure to save her parents and solve the impossible mystery behind the
lost city of gold.

Chasing New Horizons
“Sarah Stewart Johnson interweaves her own coming-of-age story as a planetary scientist with a vivid
history of the exploration of Mars in this celebration of human curiosity, passion, and
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perseverance.”—Alan Lightman, author of Einstein’s Dreams NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The
New York Times Book Review • Times (UK) • Library Journal “Lovely . . . Johnson’s prose swirls with
lyrical wonder, as varied and multihued as the apricot deserts, butterscotch skies and blue sunsets of
Mars.”—Anthony Doerr, The New York Times Book Review Mars was once similar to Earth, but today there are
no rivers, no lakes, no oceans. Coated in red dust, the terrain is bewilderingly empty. And yet multiple
spacecraft are circling Mars, sweeping over Terra Sabaea, Syrtis Major, the dunes of Elysium, and Mare
Sirenum—on the brink, perhaps, of a staggering find, one that would inspire humankind as much as any
discovery in the history of modern science. In this beautifully observed, deeply personal book,
Georgetown scientist Sarah Stewart Johnson tells the story of how she and other researchers have scoured
Mars for signs of life, transforming the planet from a distant point of light into a world of its own.
Johnson’s fascination with Mars began as a child in Kentucky, turning over rocks with her father and
looking at planets in the night sky. She now conducts fieldwork in some of Earth’s most hostile
environments, such as the Dry Valleys of Antarctica and the salt flats of Western Australia, developing
methods for detecting life on other worlds. Here, with poetic precision, she interlaces her own personal
journey—as a female scientist and a mother—with tales of other seekers, from Percival Lowell, who was
convinced that a utopian society existed on Mars, to Audouin Dollfus, who tried to carry out
astronomical observations from a stratospheric balloon. In the process, she shows how the story of Mars
is also a story about Earth: This other world has been our mirror, our foil, a telltale reflection of
our own anxieties and yearnings. Empathetic and evocative, The Sirens of Mars offers an unlikely natural
history of a place where no human has ever set foot, while providing a vivid portrait of our quest to
defy our isolation in the cosmos.

Mars
Called "spellbinding" (Scientific American) and "thrillinga future classic of popular science" (PW), the
up close, inside story of the greatest space exploration project of our time, New Horizons’ mission to
Pluto, as shared with David Grinspoon by mission leader Alan Stern and other key players. On July 14,
2015, something amazing happened. More than 3 billion miles from Earth, a small NASA spacecraft called
New Horizons screamed past Pluto at more than 32,000 miles per hour, focusing its instruments on the
long mysterious icy worlds of the Pluto system, and then, just as quickly, continued on its journey out
into the beyond. Nothing like this has occurred in a generation—a raw exploration of new worlds
unparalleled since NASA’s Voyager missions to Uranus and Neptune—and nothing quite like it is planned to
happen ever again. The photos that New Horizons sent back to Earth graced the front pages of newspapers
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on all 7 continents, and NASA’s website for the mission received more than 2 billion hits in the days
surrounding the flyby. At a time when so many think that our most historic achievements are in the past,
the most distant planetary exploration ever attempted not only succeeded in 2015 but made history and
captured the world’s imagination. How did this happen? Chasing New Horizons is the story of the men and
women behind this amazing mission: of their decades-long commitment and persistence; of the political
fights within and outside of NASA; of the sheer human ingenuity it took to design, build, and fly the
mission; and of the plans for New Horizons’ next encounter, 1 billion miles past Pluto in 2019. Told
from the insider’s perspective of mission leader Dr. Alan Stern and others on New Horizons, and
including two stunning 16-page full-color inserts of images, Chasing New Horizons is a riveting account
of scientific discovery, and of how much we humans can achieve when people focused on a dream work
together toward their incredible goal.

The Sirens of Titan
“An intriguing mix of character, plot, time, and place. Highly recommended.” —Ian Hamilton, author of
the bestselling Ava Lee novels Lane and Darling's Arizona honeymoon is interrupted by gunshots in the
newest instalment in a series Kirkus Reviews calls "relentlessly exciting." It’s November, and Lane and
Darling have escaped the chilly autumn in the Kootenays for a honeymoon at the posh and romantic Santa
Cruz Inn in sunny Tucson, Arizona. But despite her very best intentions to relax, soon after their
arrival Lane’s plans to spend the holiday poolside with a good mystery are interrupted by gunfire. One
of the hotel’s wealthy guests has been shot point blank and Lane is second on the scene. Though Lane and
Darling attempt to distance themselves from the investigation, the longer they stay at the Santa Cruz
Inn, the deeper they are drawn into a web of suspects and bystanders, and a collection of seemingly
perfect marriages fraught with jealousy and violence. The situation threatens first their honeymoon and
then their lives when Lane puts herself directly in the sights of local criminals who will stop at
nothing to get what they want. Back in Nelson, Sergeant Ames has been left in charge of the department
during Darling’s absence. As he investigates a case of vandalism at the Van Eyck garage, it seems to
lead directly to the death of the suspected vandal himself. Working with Constable Terrell, the new
recruit, to piece together what happened in this strange and unsettling murder, Ames finds his romantic
interest in mechanic Tina Van Eyck creates complications that are more than awkward; they could be
deadly. Fans of Maisie Dobbs and the Kopp sisters will delight in the latest Lane Winslow, a study of
matrimony and mirage in the American Southwest.
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Once Upon a Time I Lived on Mars
Who are the extraordinary individuals that will take us on the next great space race, the next great
human endeavor, our exploration and colonization of the planet Mars? And more importantly, how are they
doing it? Acclaimed science writer Oliver Morton explores the peculiar and fascinating world of the new
generation of explorers: geologists, scientists, astrophysicists and dreamers. Morton shows us the
complex and beguiling role that mapping will play in our understanding of the red planet, and more
deeply, what it means for humans to envision such heroic landscapes. Charting a path from the 19th
century visionaries to the spy-satellite pioneers to the science fiction writers and the arctic
explorers -- till now, to the people are taking us there -- Morton unveils the central place that Mars
has occupied in the human imagination, and what it will mean to realize these dreams. A pioneering work
of journalism and drama, Mapping Mars gives us our first exciting glimpses of the world to come and the
curious, bizarre, and amazing people who will take us there.

The Sirens of Mars
Travel to deep space and back again with The Mars Challenge, a nonfiction graphic novel for teens about
the science and logistics of a manned mission to Mars. Nadia is a teen with a dream: to be the first
woman on Mars. But to get there, she's got to learn all she can about the science of spaceflight. It's a
good thing her friend Eleanor is an Attitude Determination and Control Officer—basically, she pilots the
International Space Station! Eleanor takes Nadia on a conceptual journey through an entire crewed
mission to Mars, and explains every challenge that must be overcome along the way; from escaping Earth's
gravity well, to keeping the crew healthy as they travel through deep space, to setting up a Mars base,
to having enough fuel for the trip home! In The Mars Challenge, writer Alison Wilgus and artist Wyeth
Yates bring the reader on a thrilling interplanetary voyage and clearly illustrate the scientific
concepts and complex machinery involved. Humans can reach Mars in our lifetime—this book explains how it
can be done.

The Poison Squad
Mars: The Pristine Beauty of the Red Planet provides a stunning keepsake of one of humanity's greatest
accomplishments in space travel. HiRISE is the most powerful camera ever sent to another planet, showing
us Mars in astonishing detail. Featuring an outstanding and never-before-published collection of HiRISE
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high-resolution color images with explanatory captions in twenty-four languages, this book is an
entirely unique volume, produced from an active NASA mission. With tantalizing and artistic glimpses at
actively eroding slopes, impact craters, strange polar landscapes, avalanches, and even spectacular
descent pictures of probes like the Phoenix Lander and the Mars Science Laboratory, in this book, we see
what the researchers are seeing.

Light of the Stars: Alien Worlds and the Fate of the Earth
The Big Book of Mars
"Sarah Stewart Johnson interweaves her own coming-of-age story as a planetary scientist with a vivid
history of the exploration of Mars in this celebration of human curiosity, passion, and
perseverance."--Alan Lightman, author of Einstein's Dreams Mars was once similar to Earth, but today
there are no rivers, no lakes, no oceans. Coated in red dust, the terrain is bewilderingly empty. And
yet multiple spacecraft are circling Mars, sweeping over Terra Sabaea, Syrtis Major, the dunes of
Elysium, and Mare Sirenum--on the brink, perhaps, of a staggering find, one that would inspire humankind
as much as any discovery in the history of modern science. In this beautifully observed, deeply personal
book, Georgetown scientist Sarah Stewart Johnson tells the story of how she and other researchers have
scoured Mars for signs of life, transforming the planet from a distant point of light into a world of
its own. Johnson's fascination with Mars began as a child in Kentucky, turning over rocks with her
father and looking at planets in the night sky. She now conducts fieldwork in some of Earth's most
hostile environments, such as the Dry Valleys of Antarctica and the salt flats of Western Australia,
developing methods for detecting life on other worlds. Here, with poetic precision, she interlaces her
own personal journey--as a female scientist and a mother--with tales of other seekers, from Percival
Lowell, who was convinced that a utopian society existed on Mars, to Audouin Dollfus, who tried to carry
out astronomical observations from a stratospheric balloon. In the process, she shows how the story of
Mars is also a story about Earth: This other world has been our mirror, our foil, a telltale reflection
of our own anxieties and yearnings. Empathetic and evocative, The Sirens of Mars offers an unlikely
natural history of a place where no human has ever set foot, while providing a vivid portrait of our
quest to defy our isolation in the cosmos.

Journey Into Space
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Images of Mars sent by the probes Mars Global Surveyor, Mars Pathfinder, and Mars Express, as well as
those delivered by Martian rovers.

Dr Space Junk vs The Universe
The story of the people who see beyond the stars Humans from the earliest civilizations were spellbound
by the night sky-craning their necks each night, they used the stars to orient themselves in the large,
strange world around them. Stargazing is a pursuit that continues to fascinate us: from Copernicus to
Carl Sagan, astronomers throughout history have spent their lives trying to answer the biggest questions
in the universe. Now, award-winning astronomer Emily Levesque shares the stories of modern-day
stargazers, the people willing to adventure across high mountaintops and to some of the most remote
corners of the planet, all in the name of science. From the lonely quiet of midnight stargazing to tall
tales of wild bears loose in the observatory, The Last Stargazers is a love letter to astronomy and an
affirmation of the crucial role that humans can and must play in the future of scientific discovery. In
this sweeping work of narrative science, Levesque shows how astronomers in this scrappy and evolving
field are going beyond the machines to infuse creativity and passion into the stars and inspires us all
to peer skyward in pursuit of the universe's secrets.

This Is Mars
A space enthusiast goes inside mission control with a motley crew of rocket scientists in this
“fascinating journey of discovery peppered with humor” (Publishers Weekly). The Phoenix Mars mission was
the first man-made probe ever sent to the Martian arctic. Its purpose was to find out how climate change
could turn a warm, wet planet (read: Earth) into a cold, barren desert (read: Mars). Along the way,
Phoenix discovered a giant frozen ocean trapped beneath the north pole of Mars, exotic food for aliens,
and liquid water, and laid the foundation for NASA’s current exploration of Mars using the Curiosity
rover. This is not science fiction. It’s fact. And for the luckiest fanboy in fandom, it was the best
vacation ever. Andrew Kessler spent the summer of 2008 in NASA’s mission control with one hundred thirty
of the world’s best planetary scientists and engineers as they carried out this ambitious operation. He
came back with a story of human drama about modern-day pioneers battling NASA politics, temperamental
robots, and the bizarre world of daily life in mission control.

The Search for Life on Mars
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Planetary scientist and educator Ken Coles has teamed up with Ken Tanaka from the United States
Geological Survey's Astrogeology team, and Phil Christensen, Principal Investigator of the Mars Odyssey
orbiter's THEMIS science team, to produce this all-purpose reference atlas, The Atlas of Mars. Each of
the thirty standard charts includes: a full-page color topographic map at 1:10,000,000 scale, a THEMIS
daytime infrared map at the same scale with features labeled, a simplified geologic map of the
corresponding area, and a section describing prominent features of interest. The Atlas is rounded out
with extensive material on Mars' global characteristics, regional geography and geology, a glossary of
terms, and an indexed gazetteer of up-to-date Martian feature names and nomenclature. This is an
essential guide for a broad readership of academics, students, amateur astronomers, and space
enthusiasts, replacing the NASA atlas from the 1970s.

Mars and its Canals
Are we alone in the universe? How did life arise on our planet? How do we search for life beyond Earth?
These profound questions excite and intrigue broad cross sections of science and society. Answering
these questions is the province of the emerging, strongly interdisciplinary field of astrobiology. Life
is inextricably tied to the formation, chemistry, and evolution of its host world, and multidisciplinary
studies of solar system worlds can provide key insights into processes that govern planetary
habitability, informing the search for life in our solar system and beyond. Planetary Astrobiology
brings together current knowledge across astronomy, biology, geology, physics, chemistry, and related
fields, and considers the synergies between studies of solar systems and exoplanets to identify the path
needed to advance the exploration of these profound questions. Planetary Astrobiology represents the
combined efforts of more than seventy-five international experts consolidated into twenty chapters and
provides an accessible, interdisciplinary gateway for new students and seasoned researchers who wish to
learn more about this expanding field. Readers are brought to the frontiers of knowledge in astrobiology
via results from the exploration of our own solar system and exoplanetary systems. The overarching goal
of Planetary Astrobiology is to enhance and broaden the development of an interdisciplinary approach
across the astrobiology, planetary science, and exoplanet communities, enabling a new era of comparative
planetology that encompasses conditions and processes for the emergence, evolution, and detection of
life.

The Cunning of Uncertainty
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Martian Summer
From “one of the most brilliant young psychologists of her generation” (Paul Bloom), a groundbreaking
examination of how speech causes some of our deepest social divides—and how it can help us overcome
them. We gravitate toward people like us; it’s human nature. Race, class, and gender shape our social
identities, and thus who we perceive as “like us” or “not like us”. But one overlooked factor can be
even more powerful: the way we speak. As the pioneering psychologist Katherine Kinzler reveals in How
You Say It, the way we talk is central to our social identity because our speech largely reflects the
voices we heard as children. We can change how we speak to some extent, whether by “code-switching”
between dialects or learning a new language; over time, your speech even changes to reflect your
evolving social identity and aspirations. But for the most part, we are forever marked by our native
tongue—and are hardwired to prejudge others by theirs, often with serious consequences. Your accent
alone can determine the economic opportunity or discrimination you encounter in life, making speech one
of the most urgent social-justice issues of our day. Our linguistic differences present challenges,
Kinzler shows, but they also can be a force for good. Humans can benefit from being exposed to multiple
languages —a paradox that should inspire us to master this ancient source of tribalism, and rethink the
role that speech plays in our society.

On the Future
In this luminous memoir, an MIT astrophysicist must reinvent herself in the wake of tragedy and
discovers the power of connection on this planet, even as she searches our galaxy for another Earth.
Sara Seager has always been in love with the stars: so many lights in the sky, so much possibility. Now
a pioneering planetary scientist, she searches for exoplanets—especially that distant, elusive world
that sustains life. But with the unexpected death of Seager’s husband, the purpose of her own life
becomes hard for her to see. Suddenly, at forty, she is a widow and the single mother of two young boys.
For the first time, she feels alone in the universe. As she struggles to navigate her life after loss,
Seager takes solace in the alien beauty of exoplanets and the technical challenges of exploration. At
the same time, she discovers earthbound connections that feel every bit as wondrous, when strangers and
loved ones alike reach out to her across the space of her grief. Among them are the Widows of Concord, a
group of women offering advice on everything from home maintenance to dating, and her beloved sons, Max
and Alex. Most unexpected of all, there is another kind of one-in-a-billion match, not in the stars but
here at home. Probing and invigoratingly honest, The Smallest Lights in the Universe is its own kind of
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light in the dark.

Mapping Mars
The captivating possibilities of extraterrestrial life on exoplanets, based on current scientific
knowledge of existing worlds and forms of life It is now known that we live in a galaxy with more
planets than stars. The Milky Way alone encompasses 30 trillion potential home planets. Scientists
Trefil and Summers bring readers on a marvelous experimental voyage through the possibilities of
life--unlike anything we have experienced so far--that could exist on planets outside our own solar
system. Life could be out there in many forms: on frozen worlds, living in liquid oceans beneath ice and
communicating (and even battling) with bubbles; on super-dense planets, where they would have evolved
body types capable of dealing with extreme gravity; on tidally locked planets with one side turned
eternally toward a star; and even on "rogue worlds," which have no star at all. Yet this is no fictional
flight of fancy: the authors take what we know about exoplanets and life on our own world and use that
data to hypothesize about how, where, and which sorts of life might develop. Imagined Life is a musthave for anyone wanting to learn how the realities of our universe may turn out to be far stranger than
fiction.

The Value of Science in Space Exploration
Lonely Planets
A PUPPET IS CROWNED. THE TRUE HEIR REMAINS HIDDEN. A ROGUE'S SECRET COULD CHANGE EVERYTHING. War has
come to Melengar. To save her kingdom, Princess Arista runs a desperate gamble when she defies her
brother and hires Royce and Hadrian for a dangerous mission. As the power of the Nyphron Empire grows,
so does Royce's suspicion that the wizard Esrahaddon is using the thieves as pawns in his own game. To
find the truth, he must unravel the secret of Hadrian's past-what he discovers could change the future
for all of Elan. The Riyria Revelations is shaping up to be one of the most original and entertaining
fantasy series I've seen in years. King of the Nerds Fantasy Reviews Another absolutely riveting
installment in The Riyria Revelations series! Once again, Michael J. Sullivan did not disappoint. There
was suspense, humor, action, treachery, and even a tiny bit of love thrown in. Ramblings & More Mr.
Sullivan continues to impress. In Royce and Hadrian he has created some of the best characters the genre
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has seen in some time, and in Avempartha he shows that he knows what to do with them. Speculative
Fiction Junkie

Travels with Curiosity
It's been nearly four decades since Carl Sagan first addressed the general public from a scientist's
perspective, confronting the possibility of extraterrestrial life. We've learned a lot in those years,
and planetary scientist David Grinspoon is well prepared to explore this field with a new generation of
readers. In Lonely Planets, Grinspoon investigates the big questions: How widespread are life and
intelligence in the cosmos? Is life on Earth an accident or in some sense the "purpose" of this
universe? And how can we, working from the Earth-centric definition of "life," even begin to think about
the varieties of life-forms on other planets? In accessible, lively prose, and using the topic of
extraterrestrial life as a mirror with which to view human beliefs, evolution, history, and aspirations,
Grinspoon takes readers on a three-part journey. History is an overview of our expanding awareness of
other planets, from the observations of seventeenth-century natural philosophers to modern-day space
exploration. It traces the history of our ideas on alien life to the earliest days of astronomy, and
shows how these beliefs have changed with humanity's evolving self-image. Science tells the story of
cosmic evolution and the evolution of life on Earth. Here, Grinspoon disputes the recent "Rare Earth
hypothesis," which argues that Earth is unique for sprouting advanced life-forms, maintaining instead
that life is likely to be well adapted to a wide variety of planets. He questions conventional
assumptions of what is required for a planet to come to life, scrutinizing current ideas and evidence
for life on Mars, Venus, and the moons of Jupiter, and challenging readers to think about other lifeforms that may exist on other worlds. Belief discusses the limits of our abilities to conceptualize or
communicate with intelligent aliens living on planets circling distant stars. Grinspoon speculates on
what intelligent life might become, eventually, on Earth and elsewhere, and the implications, both
scientific and philosophical, of these far-future evolutionary possibilities. Written with authority and
edge, and rich in personal,often amusing anecdotes, Lonely Planets explores the shifting boundary
between planetary science and naturalphilosophy and reveals how the search for extraterrestrial life
unites our spiritual and scientific quests for connection with the cosmos.

Nyphron Rising
Widely acclaimed as one of the finest books ever written on race and class divisions in America, this
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powerful novel reflects the forces of poverty, injustice, and hopelessness that continue to shape out
society. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.

The Smallest Lights in the Universe
Space exploration, especially the recent push for the commercialization and militarization of space, is
attracting increased attention not only from the wider public and the private sector but also from
scholars in a wide range of disciplines. At this moment of uncertainty about the future direction of
national spaceflight programs, The Value of Science in Space Exploration defends the idea, often
overlooked, that the scientific understanding of the Solar System is both intrinsically and
instrumentally valuable. Drawing on research from the physical sciences, social sciences, and the
humanities, James S.J. Schwartz argues further that there is truly a compelling obligation to improve
upon our scientific understanding-including our understanding of space environments-and that there
exists a corresponding duty to engage in the scientific exploration of the Solar System. After outlining
the underpinning epistemological debates, Schwartz tackles how this obligation affects the way we should
approach some of the major questions of contemporary space science and policy: Is there a need for
environmental preservation in space? Should humans try to establish settlements on the Moon, Mars, or
elsewhere in the Solar System, and if so, how? In answering these questions, Schwartz parleys with
recent work in science policy and social philosophy of science to characterize the instrumental value of
scientific research, identifying space research as a particularly effective generator of new knowledge.
Additionally, whereas planetary protection policies are currently employed to prevent biological
contamination only of sites of interest in the search for extraterrestrial life, Schwartz contends that
all sites of interest to space science ought to be protected. Meanwhile, both space resource
exploitation, such as lunar or asteroid mining, and human space settlement would result in extensive
disruption or destruction of pristine space environments. The overall ethical value of these
environments in the production of new knowledge and understanding is greater than their value as
commercial or real commodities, and thus confirms that the exploitation and settlement of space should
be avoided until the scientific community develops an adequate understanding of these environments. At a
time when it is particularly pertinent to consider the ways in which space exploration might help solve
some of the world's ethical and resource-driven concerns, The Value of Science in Space Exploration is a
thought-provoking and much-needed examination into the world of space.

Postcards from Mars
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How a team of researchers, led by the author, discovered our home galaxy's location in the universe. You
are here: on Earth, which is part of the solar system, which is in the Milky Way galaxy, which itself is
within the extragalactic supercluster Laniakea. And how can we pinpoint our location so precisely? For
twenty years, astrophysicist Hélène Courtois surfed the cosmos with international teams of researchers,
working to map our local universe. In this book, Courtois describes this quest and the discovery of our
home supercluster. Courtois explains that Laniakea (which means “immense heaven” in Hawaiian) is the
largest galaxy structure known to which we belong; it is huge, almost too large to comprehend—about five
hundred million light-years in diameter. It contains about 100,000 large galaxies like our own, and a
million smaller ones. Writing accessibly for nonspecialists, Courtois describes the visualization and
analysis that allowed her team to map such large structures of the universe. She highlights the work of
individual researchers, including portraits of several exceptional women astrophysicists—presenting
another side of astronomy. Key ideas are highlighted in text insets; illustrations accompany the main
text. The French edition of this book was named the Best Astronomy Book of 2017 by the astronomy
magazine Ciel et espace. For this MIT Press English-language edition, Courtois has added descriptions of
discoveries made after Laniakea: the cosmic velocity web and the Dipole and Cold Spot repellers. An
engaging account of one of the most important discoveries in astrophysics in recent years, her story is
a tribute to teamwork and international collaboration.

Finding our Place in the Universe
Looks at the contributions of the thousands of women who worked at a secret uranium-enriching facility
in Oak Ridge, Tennessee during World War II.

A Match Made for Murder
As a new wave of interplanetary exploration launches in summer 2020, a talented young planetary
scientist charts our centuries-old obsession with Mars. 'This elegantly crafted book conveys what it's
like to be a young scientist involved in the quest' Lord Martin Rees, Astronomer Royal Mars bewilderingly empty, coated in red dust - is an unlikely place to pin our hopes of finding life
elsewhere. And yet, right now multiple spacecraft are circling, sweeping over Terra Sabaea, Syrtis
Major, the dunes of Elysium and Mare Sirenum - on the brink, perhaps, of a discovery that would inspire
humankind as much as any in our history. With poetic precision and grace, Sarah Stewart Johnson traces
the evocative history of our explorations of Mars. She interlaces her personal journey as a scientist
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with tales of other seekers - from Galileo to William Herschel to Carl Sagan - who have scoured this
enigmatic planet for signs of life and transformed it in our understanding from a distant point of light
into a complex world. Ultimately, she shows how its story is also a story about Earth: it is a foil, a
mirror, a tell-tale reflection of our own anxieties and yearnings to find - if we're lucky - that we're
not alone. 'The inside story of the exploration of Mars and the search for life there' Dame Jocelyn Bell
Burnell 'A celebration of human curiosity, passion and perseverance. Superb in its storytelling,
majestic in its vision, The Sirens of Mars will give readers a new appreciation for the preciousness of
life in the cosmos' Alan Lightman, author of Einstein's Dreams

How You Say It
The former director of the Jet Propulsion Laboratory in Pasadena surveys the history of America's
unmanned space program, and looks at the issues and technical challenges that it faced

Imagined Life
Reproduction of the original: Mars and its Canals by Percival Lowell

The Sirens of Mars
Winner of the 2019 Phi Beta Kappa Award for Science "A valuable perspective on the most important
problem of our time." —Adam Becker, NPR Light of the Stars tells the story of humanity’s coming of age
as we realize we might not be alone in this universe. Astrophysicist Adam Frank traces the question of
alien life from the ancient Greeks to modern thinkers, and he demonstrates that recognizing the
possibility of its existence might be the key to save us from climate change. With clarity and
conviction, Light of the Stars asks the consequential question: What can the likely presence of life on
other planets tell us about our own fate?

The Planet Factory
A pioneering space archaeologist explores artifacts left behind in space and on Earth, from moon dust to
Elon Musk's red sports car. Alice Gorman is a space archaeologist: she examines the artifacts of human
encounters with space. These objects, left behind on Earth and in space, can be massive (dead satellites
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in eternal orbit) or tiny (discarded zip ties around a defunct space antenna). They can be bold (an
American flag on the moon) or hopeful (messages from Earth sent into deep space). They raise interesting
questions: Why did Elon Musk feel compelled to send a red Tesla into space? What accounts for the
multiple rocket-themed playgrounds constructed after the Russians launched Sputnik?
Gorman—affectionately known as “Dr Space Junk” —takes readers on a journey through the solar system and
beyond, deploying space artifacts, historical explorations, and even the occasional cocktail recipe in
search of the ways that we make space meaningful. Engaging and erudite, Gorman recounts her background
as a (nonspace) archaeologist and how she became interested in space artifacts. She shows us her own
piece of space junk: a fragment of the fuel tank insulation from Skylab, the NASA spacecraft that crashlanded in Western Australia in 1979. She explains that the conventional view of the space race as “the
triumph of the white, male American astronaut” seems inadequate; what really interests her, she says, is
how everyday people engage with space. To an archaeologist, objects from the past are significant
because they remind us of what we might want to hold on to in the future.

The Last Stargazers
Twenty years ago, the search for planets outside the Solar System was a job restricted to sciencefiction writers. Now it's one of the fastest-growing fields in astronomy with thousands of exoplanets
discovered to date, and the number is rising fast. These new-found worlds are more alien than anything
in fiction. Planets larger than Jupiter with years lasting a week; others with two suns lighting their
skies, or with no sun at all. Planets with diamond mantles supporting oceans of tar; possible Earthsized worlds with split hemispheres of perpetual day and night; waterworlds drowning under global oceans
and volcanic lava planets awash with seas of magma. The discovery of this diversity is just the
beginning. There is a whole galaxy of possibilities. The Planet Factory tells the story of these
exoplanets. Each planetary system is different, but in the beginning most if not all young stars are
circled by clouds of dust, specks that come together in a violent building project that can form
colossal worlds hundreds of times the size of the Earth. The changing orbits of young planets risk
dooming any life evolving on neighbouring worlds or, alternatively, can deliver the key ingredients
needed to seed its beginnings. Planet formation is one of the greatest construction schemes in the
Universe, and it occurred around nearly every star you see. Each results in an alien landscape, but is
it possible that one of these could be like our own home world?
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